
GPTLA Board Meeting Minutes 08-26-25 

 

 The GPTLA Board met at 6:45pm at Gordon Howie’s. Present were board members 

Gordon Howie, Lisa Sanders, Lorin Lippert, and Shawn Tobin.  

 Shawn read the minutes of the previous meeting, Lisa made a motion to approve, 

seconded by Lorin, and all approved. 

 Lisa gave the treasurers report stating that there is a total of $767.50 in the checking 

account, with deposits pending from the show, silent auction, gun raffle, and merchandise sales. 

 The board discussed their thoughts of the GPTLA World Qualifying Show as well as the 

comments received from the exhibitors of the show. After discussions were had, Shawn made a 

motion to once again hold the GPTLA World Qualifying Show at the Fall River Fairgrounds at 

Edgemont, SD in 2026, pending approval of the Fall River Fairgrounds. Lorin seconded the 

motion and all approved. 

 Shawn gave a report on the overall success of the show, silent auction, gun raffle, and 

merchandise sales. 

 With no more new or unfinished business, Shawn made a motion to adjourn, Lisa 

seconded, and all approved. 

 

Shawn Tobin, GPTLA secretary 


